
   

 

   

 

 
 

  

 
 

The RR Weekly – November 27 – December 1st 

 
Dear Robb Road Families, 
 
Many thanks to parents and staff for last week’s parent/teacher conferences.  These 
meetings are important as they allow for meaningful dialogue about student learning 
and progress.   
 

1. Messages from your PAC 

 

¥ Salad Bar – Group 2 – Div 5,6,7,8,11,12,17,18,19,20 
¥ Next PAC meeting – Tuesday, December 19th @ 6:30 

2. Everybody Deserves A Smile (EDAS) - we will collect woolen socks, 
mitts/gloves, toques and scarves for adults in the large Xmas in front of the office 
until December 5th.   

3. Christmas Hampers - Again this year, ERR is participating in the Royal Lepage 
Christmas Hamper Program and we’ll be collecting items for families in need in our 
community.  Classroom teachers will let you know later this week which item (s) to 
donate before December 8th. 

4. Grade 6 Hornby Island Fundraiser 

 
The Grade 6 students will be bagging groceries at Quality Foods Comox to raise 
funds for their Hornby Island Trip. Please come down and support their effort on 
Saturday Dec 9 and Sunday December 10, between 11 am to 1 pm or 4 to 6 pm. For 
more information: alexandra.khan@gmail.com 
 

5. Dates to Remember 
  
Wednesday, November 29th – Grade 6/7 volleyball vs. Aspen 
Friday, December 1st – Inside Out Day (wear a piece of clothing inside out to show 
you are thinking about how others are feeling) 
Monday, December 4th – Yellowpoint Christmas Spectacular (Div.5,6,8-20) 
Thursday, December 21st – Movie Night (details tba) 
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Have a great week! 
 
S. 
 
Stéphane LeBlanc 
Directeur / Principal 
École Robb Road Elementary 
 
I respectfully acknowledge that we are on the unceded traditional territory of the 

Pentlach, E’iksan, Sahtloot and Sasitla Peoples (K’omoks First Nations) and am 

thankful for the privilege of living on the land and the gift of working with their 

children. 

 


